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Comments: I am contacting you to submit a formal objection to the plan to remove any mustangs from Heber

National Forest. This is a much loved and revered herd. There are conservation groups willing to step in and

discuss better management strategies, in addition to using PZP to manage the herd. These mustangs live in

deeply bonded family groups and the herd will not survive with genetic variability with the proposed number of

104. The public and myself do not know why or how the forest service decided on 104, and I would like to

request an environmental impact study or some other kind of independent (non-governmental organization) study

to explain why the forest service believes the number should be that low. Please listen to the people and do

whats right, these mustangs are to be free. 


